CONNECTICUT YANKEE ATCMIC PCO'"ER COMPANY
HADDAM NECK PLANT
RR =1, BOX 127E, EAST HAMPTON, CONN. 06424

August 3, 1979
CYH 79-189

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region 1

Office of Inspection and Enforcement
631 Park Avenue

King of Prussia, Pennsylvania 19406

Attn: Mr. Boyce Grier,
Director

Reference: 22ility Operating License No. DPR-61
Docket No. 50-213
Reportable Occurrence LEZR 79-08/1P

Dear Mr. Crier:

In accordance with the reporting requirements of Connecticut Yankee
Technical Specif:ations, Section 6.9.2.(9), the following preliminary
report 79-08/. .° hereby submitted.

While performing an inspection of seismic Category I piping systems as
part of a program to verify operability which is required by IE Bulletin
79-02, Rev. 1, it was discovered that one pipe support on the residual
heat removal system piping was not installed as per the design drawing.
The investigation performed showed that the existing support does not
provide proper seismic support. A zupport is currently being added to
conform to original drawings and provide proper seismic support. This
will be done within 72 hours.

A follow-up report will be submitted within fourteen (14) days.
Very truly yours,

77

Richard H. Graves
Station Superintendent

RHG : JHF/ {hb

ce: Dir., Office of Management Into. and Program Control, Wash., D. C. (2)



